From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Leonard, Lindsay E <lindsay.e.leonard@boeing.com>
CC: Amy Duffy (aduffy@scprt.com) <aduffy@scprt.com>
Date:  7/21/2015 3:08:28 PM
Subject:  RE: FGI Invoice

Appreciate it.
Please let us know if you need anything.
Katherine

From: Leonard, Lindsay E [mailto:lindsay.e.leonard@boeing.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2015 3:08 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Cc: Amy Duffy (aduffy@scprt.com)

Subject: Re: FGI Invoice

Got it, I'll check on what happened. | put both of these in ages ago. Thanks!

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone.

From: Veldran, Katherine

Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2015 12:05 PM
To: Leonard, Lindsay E

Cc: Amy Duffy (aduffy@scprt.com)
Subject: FGI Invoice

Lindsay,

Hope all is well!

I was just following up on the status of the invoices attached (2014 and 2015 FGI partnerships).

Let's get together the next time you are in Columbia. Please confirmed you have received this email.
Thank you,

Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
0:803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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